
 
   
 
To: COMO Curtis Han, Jim Losi, COS, D11 Board & Staff:  Captain Baldueza, CDR 

Jones, OTO Perez 
  
 
From:  Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date:  13 March 2023  
Re:  ASC-SF Activity  
 
Activity 
 

 
• ASC-SF attended SLT meetings as held, usually attending by phone. 

 
• Sector has requested the Auxiliary provide Entry Gate Attendant support.  This is an 

important Auxiliary function as it provides “Force Multiplier” support for the Coast Guard.  
Please contact me for your name to be put on the list as an interested Auxiliarist.  There 
would be a training period before you are qualified to be on the Gate alone.  Requires 
navigating the Bridge no matter from what direction you are coming. 

 
• Sector Galley is still looking for CA1 support during the week and perhaps weekends.  

One Auxiliarist has joined for 2 days a month.  Looking for more members who love to 
cook. 
 

• A new request from Sector-SF is for CU support for the Command Center. Those 
interested should 1) have an ALAC as it takes months to obtain one and then 2) 
complete a PQS. A Board Review would be held before the designation is final.  A 
training schedule can be worked out with the OSC of the Communications Unit.      
Who is up for the challenge? 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
510-847-4792 cell 
 
EOR 
 
 
 
 

 


